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From: Julie Melton
To: licensing
Cc: Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Alcohol LIcense Application for Winnebago Ave. Kwik Trip
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 8:59:30 AM

I strongly urge you to oppose this application. Please consider that our
neighborhood has multiple options for anyone wanting to purchase alcohol. There is
another Kwik Trip less than a mile away. Alcohol is available at two grocery stores
and two liquor stores also less than or a little over a mile away. In the Atwood/
Winnebago area, there are three breweries, at least six restaurants, and at least five
bars that all serve alcohol. 

Alcohol at the new Kwik Trip is not really needed. 

Thank you,
Julie Melton

mailto:jmelton@uwalumni.com
mailto:licensing@cityofmadison.com
mailto:district6@cityofmadison.com

